
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
   February 10, 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. Jay Small, Chairman 
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board 
Division of Real Estate 
Department of Business and 
  Professional Regulation 
400 W. Robinson Street, Suite N801 
Orlando, FL 32801 
 
Dear Mr. Small: 
 
 Thank you for your January 10, 2006 response to our December 20, 2005 field review letter. 
We appreciate your efforts to reduce the percentage of outstanding complaints and improve the 
complaint resolution process. Please continue to provide the ASC with quarterly complaint logs.  
 
 Our field review letter, your response, and any other correspondence between us regarding 
the field review will now become publicly available on our Web site. Please contact us if you 
have any questions. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
cc: Simone Marstiller, Secretary, DBPR 
 Michael Martinez, Special Counsel, DBPR 
 Michael Murphy, Acting Director, Division of Real Estate 
 Ashley Dashnaw, Regulatory Specialist   
 
   
 


